
WHITE CREEK TOWN BOARD MINUTES 

DECEMBER 30, 2015 

END OF THE YEAR MEETING TO AUDIT AND PAY BILLS 

 

       The White Creek Town Board held an end of the year meeting on 
Wednesday, December 30, 2015 at the White Creek Town Hall.  
Supervisor Robert Shay called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm.  All rose for 
the pledge to the flag.  Present at the meeting were Supervisor Robert 
Shay, Council Members Barbra Kingsley and James Perry.  Erin Sheridan 
and Joe Bates were absent.  Also in attendance were Council Elect Tammy 
Taber and Lance Wang.  The minutes of the December 08, 2015 regular 
monthly meeting were presented for approval.  James Perry noted that 
minutes should be corrected to read that he cast a no vote to the 
construction bid award to Hoosick Valley Contractors.  A motion to approve 
the minutes as corrected was made by Barbra Kingsley, seconded by 
James Perry and all voted in favor of approval. 

       The only business on the agenda for the evening was the audit of the 
remaining bills to be paid before the end of the fiscal year.   

       General Account: $  7,048.47 

       Highway Account:  $33,834.43 

       Total Vouchers: $40,882.90 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

Lisa Austin-Cuddihy, Town Clerk 

 


